13 Dec 2024

Lesley McLellan, Bridget Herring-Neumann and the Shepparton Access Team

Shepparton Access
227 Wyndham St,
Shepparton VIC 3630
admin@sheppaccess.com.au



Dear Lesley, Bridget, and the Shepparton Access Team,

On behalf of GSSC and our Year 11 VPC Personal Development Skills students, I would like to extend our sincerest thanks for the warm welcome and insightful experience you provided during our recent excursion.

The opportunity to visit the Eco Park, Eco Store, and Eco Café was not only educational but also deeply inspiring for our students. The effort and care you all put into making the visit engaging and memorable did not go unnoticed. Gabby and Steven at the Eco Park were very inclusive and supportive and gave our students a wonderful hands on experience.

Lesley, your tour was both informative and inspiring. Your passion for the initiatives at Shepparton Access and the impactful work you do was evident throughout the day and left a lasting impression on our students. The staff at the Eco Café were also really welcoming and helpful.

Bridget, we are grateful for your warm welcome and introduction, which set the tone for an enriching day. Your leadership and vision were apparent and resonated with the students, motivating them to consider the importance of giving back to the community.

We would also like to thank COO Siobhan Whitzell for taking the time to address our group, adding a unique perspective on the operations and sustainability efforts behind your initiatives.

This experience significantly contributed to our students' understanding of the value of connecting with their community and the importance of inclusive and supportive spaces. Many of them have expressed how inspired they feel by the work being done at Shepparton Access.

Thank you once again for your generosity and for providing such a welcoming and educational experience. We look forward to the possibility of collaborating with Shepparton Access in the future.

Warm regards,

Yours sincerely

Barbara O'Brien

Executive Principal

Angela McLeod

Classroom Teacher

Ruth O'Bree

Applied Learning Leader

Post: PO BOX 4010, Shepparton VIC 3632 Phone: 03 5891 2000

Email: Greater.Shepparton.sc@education.vic.gov.au ABN: 61 408 009 945 | School No: 7876